
Can I record as close to my deadline as possible? 

BPC Recording Studio has a “first-reserve-first-record” policy.  If you contact us soon 
enough, then it will be possible to set your recording date as close as possible to the 
contest/audition deadline.  However, we have a stringent two-week turnaround policy 
before the application deadline.  This is in place to insure there is ample time to prepare 
your project to sound and look its very best.  

It is also helpful to understand that other individuals are also bumping up against the exact 
same deadlines.  Therefore, the Studio is juggling several recording projects simultaneously 
for that same deadline.  (Having your pieces prepared long before your deadline does have 
other advantages as an audition or contest approaches.) 

 


